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This 

Issue: 

• Year’s 2 

and 6 

take 

their 

SATS 

 
•  SACAWAC 

 

• Team 

Point 

Totals 

 

 

T E A M P O I N T  T O T A L S  

Well done to Quantock team who are  

currently in the lead for the total  

team points this Term.  
  

 
To the Year 6 teachers, TAs and members of 

staff for the lovely breakfast clubs the Year 

6s were able to attend in the week commencing 

Monday 8th May. This really helped calm our 

nerves before going in to do our SATs tests. 

Thank you to Miss Walsh, Miss Dyer, Mr Piper 

and Mrs Fletcher for all the help you gave us 

in preparation for our tests. This will make a 

difference to how many marks we will receive. 

And thank you to the entire school for keeping 

quiet in order for us to do our revision and 

tests. 
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PTA Corner 
 

The new Friday Night Film Club was 
brilliant with a choice of different 
films to watch !! 

 

EXPERIENCE SIX  

What’s going on in Year 6? 

• We are working hard on our English work to make sure our writing is up to scratch. 

• We have been busy doing projects in Maths 

• We have auditioned for the lead roles in our end of term play, Oliver!, that all years should hopefully be 

able to watch. 

• We have ordered our leavers hoodies. 

•  

NEXT ISSUE:  

Year 5 visit escot park  Sports day 

Year 6 go to kilve    Summer fayre 

 

 

Editor: Lucy, Eagle Class 
Features: Isabella, 
Chaffinch Class 

    SACAWAC 

Year 2 have been practising SACAWAC. No, not a new 

language or sport but practising words which we can’t 

spell. These can be tricky words like can’t or shouldn’t, 

where we use an apostrophe to replace the o after the n! 

The apostrophe helps make the words shorter from two 

words into one word. We’ve learned this is called a 

Contracted word. 

 

 

 

• Overall, we are very glad that our SATs 

are over and are getting ready for our 

transitions 

 for Secondary School. 


